
 
 
September 22, 2018 

  

Northeast Area – Post Office Construction – Greater Boston District  
(Quincy, MA) 

  
  
  

Greater Boston District 
 

Due to construction at the Quincy Post Office, 47 Washington St, Quincy, MA 02169, drop shipments 
should be redirected to the General Mail Facility (GMF), 25 Dorchester Ave, Boston MA 02205  from 
September 26 – November 15.  
 
There will be no service interruption, just a different drop site. Our partners will be able to maintain 
their existing drop time or move it earlier if need be. Any shippers using same day service will need to 
drop at the GMF by 6 am to get to the Quincy Post Office for delivery.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

### 
  

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    
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